
 

Proposed significant change to Sprowston Infant School, Norwich 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that, Norfolk County Council intends to make a 
prescribed alteration to the following school, in accordance with section 19 (1) of the 
Education and Inspections Act 2006 and The School Organisation (Prescribed 
Alterations to Maintained Schools) (England) Regulations 2013, by increasing the 
number of places at the Complex Needs Specialist Resource Base, from 18 places to 
26 places, from 1 February 2024. 

 
This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete proposal 
can be obtained from  https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/childrens-services/sprowstonsrb; 
emailing schoolreview@norfolk.gov.uk or by writing to the School Organisation Team, 
Children’s Services, Lower Ground Floor, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 
2DL. 
 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may object 
to, or make comments on, the proposal by sending them to the School Organisation 
Team, Children’s Services, Lower Ground Floor, County Hall, Martineau Lane, 
Norwich, NR1 2DL or by email to: schoolreview@norfolk.gov.uk 

 
Signed:  Sara Tough 

Executive Director of Children's Services 
 
Publication Date: 25 April 2023 

 
Explanatory Note 

Sprowston Infant School has had a complex needs Specialist Resource Base for 
several years.  It operates at 100% occupancy throughout the academic year. The 
school was judged Good by Ofsted in February 2020. 
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